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August 1, 2022  

 

Dear Queen of Peace Grammar School Families, 

 

Welcome back!  I hope you are enjoying these final days of summer and are looking forward to our school 

reopening for Grades K-8 on Wednesday, September 7th.  Preschool will begin on Monday, 

September 12th.  The faculty and staff of Queen of Peace Grammar School has been preparing for a 

safe and happy school reopening.   

 

Our New Family Social and Back to School Night for all grades, Preschool through 8th Grade, will be on 

Thursday, September 8th.  Parents will meet with their homeroom teachers and deliver the student 

supplies that normally come on the first day of school. Please see the schedule below:  

 

6PM- New Family Social for parents in the cafeteria 

7PM- Principal Welcome, followed by a Meet and Greet with your child’s teacher in the classroom 

 

Parents, the administration and faculty looks forward to a strong, collaborative partnership with you to 

support your child throughout the 2022-2023 school year. Our school is truly blessed as we begin the 

school year with our renewed school mission:  

 

The Mission of Our Lady Queen of Peace Grammar School, an extension of the Christian family, is to 

empower our students with Catholic teachings, morality and traditions as well as knowledge, academic 

and technological skills that will prepare them to embrace future challenges in a diverse and ever evolving 

world. 

A new year provides so many possibilities of growth in learning, in faith, in friendships, and in service to 
others. We look to our Blessed Mother, Our Lady Queen of Peace, to pray for all of our families during 
this school year. 

Beloved Mother, help us realize that we are all members of one great family and to recognize the bond 
that unites us, so that, in a spirit of fraternity and solidarity, we can help to alleviate countless situations of 
those in need. Make us strong in faith, persevering in service, constant in prayer.  

Thank you for your investment in and continued support of Queen of Peace Grammar School.  

See you in September! 
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